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(915) 68B4-6631
223 WEST WALL, SUITE 525
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

October 24, 1990

RE: Non-Standard Proration
Unit Request
State A-17 No. 1
SW/4 Sec. 17, T19S-R37E,
Lea County, New Mexico
Eumont Pool

TO: OFFSET OPERATORS

Attached is a copy of John H. Hendrix Corporation’s
administrative application for New Mexico 0il Conservation
Division approval of a non-standard proration unit for the
State A-17 No. 1. Approval of this application will promote
conservation and encourage the efficient recovery of oil and
gas reserves.

As an offset operator, if you do not have any objections
to the attached application, please sign the enclosed waivers
and mail two copies to the N.M.0.C.D. in Santa Fe and one
copy to the John H. Hendrix Corporation in Midland. We have
enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelopes for your
convenience.

If you have any questions, please call me at (915) 684-
6631. Your prompt consideration in the above matter is
appreciated.

Yours very truly,

e Y dttloh

Ronnie H. Westbrook
Vice-President
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